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Comments: Hello,

I'm writing in regards to the proposed ban on fixed anchors and bolting in wilderness areas. I've climbed for the

last 40 years on many Forest service locations. It would be unreasonable to implement this law after allowing

climbing in these areas for decades. It would insure that there would be an increase in accidents for climbers that

do continue to climb. Please rethink this proposed ban and insure that wilderness climbing can continue for future

generations. Thanks for your time.


